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Donna Conkling

From: proscars@aol.com

Sent: Friday, January 05, 2018 10:59 AM

To: Mayor; Steve Pappalardo; Benedict Salanitro; Clerk's Department; Wayne Esannason

Subject: Opposed To The Elimination of House  Pickup of  Recycle  Bins

To :   Scarsdale Mayor  and  Board of Trustees and Village Manager and Staff,  
 
Here are  some further reasons  to  oppose  the elimination  of  house  pickup 
of recycle bins .  Many  Scarsdale homes  have  driveways  that  slope down to 
the street or slope up to the street  curb .  This fact  adds  to the  negative impact  
on the health of Scarsdale residents that have to lug and drag their recycle bins 
to the curb  and later return their bins to the house particularly during the winter months. 
How many heart attacks would the Village of Scarsdale like to cause !!! 
 
In certain sections of  Scarsdale  including  Murray Hill Middle Heathcote  and the  Grange 
area and other homes that have long driveways to their homes the Village would be  causing 
a very negative health impact  and  new stress on these homeowners to lug their recycle bins 
back and forth to the curb.  These home owners pay substantial property taxes and should not 
have their sanitation  services  of house pickup of recycle bins eliminated . 
 
We  again  urge the Village Board  NOT  to eliminate  house  pickup of  recycle bins  that  would  
be a major negative  for most Scarsdale homeowners  and  create a hardship for them . 
 
Bob Harrison,  Chairman 
Scarsdale Taxpayer Alert  
65 Fox Meadow Road 
scarsdale, NY 10583 
 
914 725-0962 


